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and abandoned boys in Nairobi, Kenya. 

Life4Kids Canada Journal 

COVID-19 In Kenya 
Our Executive Director, Jane Wasike, reports that the 
children are doing well. None of the staff or children have 
had COVID-19.  All are healthy. The President of Kenya 
has again locked down all movements in and out of four 
counties surrounding Nairobi.  

Schools in Nairobi 
Jane reports: “All the young boys and our high school boys 
schools closed last week. They are all at home with us!!  
We have made a schedule that will run for a full week for 
the whole period while boys at home.”   The staff are now 
working in two shifts. Each shift works twenty-four hours a 
day for four days and then four days off. 

New Boys   
The staff went into the Dandora slums and brought home 
two young street boys who were referred by the Chief of 
that slum. They are five years old and three years old.   

 

Sponsorships 
We have so much for which to be thankful. We now have 
sponsors for all our little boys. Two new boys will be joining 
the family shortly.  If you would like to be a sponsor, contact 
Fred Hacker 705.526.9867   

Education Fund 
Every parent knows that the older the kids, the more their 
educations cost. We’re pleased to have one boy in 
university now, two in colleges, one who just graduated 
from high school, and six others in high school. So, we’re 
starting a special fund for the education of the boys. If you’d 
like to donate to this Fund, go to our website to donate 
online, specifying the “Education Fund.” 

“Little boys” grow up and education costs mount. 

Thank You from Jane! 
“Always grateful for your support and love!” 

Executive Director Jane 
Wasike shown with three of 
the little boys. 

New boys Lawrence (5) and Blessing (3) having their first 
meal at the Life4Kids home in Nairobi. 


